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Important 

Woods Avenue - Traffic and Parking 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you are all aware, the parking and traffic management at the start and end of the school 
day can be very chaotic outside both schools. 
 
Following an incident yesterday that required police presence, we are asking for all parents 
who drive to school to please: 
 

• Park in a sensible and non-obstructive way 
• Not to park on double yellow lines or yellow zig zag lines 
• Not to make a U turn in the road  
• To put children into the car from the pathway and not the road side  

 
The ultimate priority is the safety of our children, but also to try and maintain moving 
traffic along Woods Avenue at these busy times. 
 
Both schools have requested support from the local PCSO (Police Community Support 
Officers) to help with traffic management during these times. 
 
Please try and consider the points above to keep Woods Avenue safe for our children. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Richardson      Mrs Waugh 
Oak View Primary and Nursery School   St Philip Howard Catholic School  
 

 

  


